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ST NORBERT’S IS A RIGHTS RESPECTING SCHOOL 
 
          2nd December 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Christmas Performances – Children in Classes 4 and 5  
Tickets for the Christmas Performances of Ebenezer have been sent home with your child 
tonight. If your child is absent today, they will receive them on Monday.  Tickets are in a brown 
envelope in your child’s book bag.  Please check your tickets and let the office know if there 
are any discrepancies on Monday morning. 
 
Additional tickets for all performances are available if either you or your family would like any 
extras. Please let the office know as soon as possible. Please do not attend without a ticket. 
As a reminder, babies and children from Reception age and below are not permitted during 
the evening performances.  Children from Class 3 who have an older sibling may attend but 
do require their own ticket. Please bring your tickets with you as these are your seat numbers. 
 
Entrance to the performances will be through the main school door where the PTA will be 
selling raffle tickets, should you wish to purchase any.  Festive refreshments will be available 
in the school hall.   
 
Evening Performances will begin at 6.30pm on both Tuesday and Thursday, with doors 
opening at 6pm. Please bring your child to the children’s KS2 entrance at 6pm to change into 
their costume.  They will need ten minutes to change after the performance, so please stay 
in the Hall and keep warm. We will take all of the children to meet you in the main entrance 
as soon as they are ready. Thank you. 
 
Reminder - Christmas Parties 
Classes 4 and 5 will have their party on the afternoon of Monday 12th December. Children 
may bring in party clothes to wear. 
The Christmas parties for the children in Nursery, Reception and Class 3 will take place on the 
afternoon of Wednesday 14th December. If your Nursery child does not attend on a 
Wednesday afternoon, they are also invited to attend. Children should arrive at 12 midday 
for the afternoon session wearing their party clothes. Children staying for the afternoon 
should bring their party clothes to wear after the morning session. 
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Advent Mass 
Advent Mass will take place on Thursday 15th December at 1pm. Would you please send your 
child with a small amount of change for the collection.  Thank you. 
 
Football for All 
Please find attached information regarding a ‘Football for All’ event, taking place on Sunday 4th 
December at Glanford Park. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
P M A Tonge 
 


